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From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 04 March 2014 15:08 
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ 
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases. 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am wondering if there is any update, as I am in Woolwich Crown Court tomorrow and as said I 
wanted the information before I went to court. 

Regards 

Simon Cordell 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 03 March 2014 14:39 
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ' 
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases. 

To Whom it May Concern: 

After your email dated the 21/02/2014 I was thinking that you would be searching for the data from 
the week of the 24/02/2014 as this is what it said in the email. As I said in my 1st email when 
asking for the information I have a case that is at Woolwich crown court and I am having problems 
with my bail due to the records on my PNC, I am due in court maybe tomorrow or this week as my 
solicitor is putting into court to have a hearing and I wanted to have any errors on the PNC 
addressed at court. 

Regards 

Simon Cordell 

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gi-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 03 March 2014 13:48 
To: ’Lorraine Cordell’ 
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell Errors on Cases. 

Dear Mr Cordell, 

Staff will be searching for the requested Registers from tomorrow. We will contact you as soon as
this is done. 

Regards, 


